
NOTICE TO THE BAR

Hours of Operation – Offices of the Clerks of Court

Please be advised that, effective April 5, 2010, the offices of the Clerks of Court located at the Hughes Justice Complex in
Trenton are open to the public to address customer inquiries, receive filings, and conduct business from the hours of 8:30
a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday, except State holidays.  In accordance with Rule 1:30-4, these hours of operation
apply to the offices of the Clerk of the Supreme Court, Clerk of the Appellate Division, Clerk of the Superior Court, and
Clerk of the Tax Court.

Hon. Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D.
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts

Dated: March 23, 2010
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